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Press release 

 

The Horse Racing Division held a meeting with trainers today in view of finding a date for the 

start of the new season. 

 

The 18th of March has been set as the date for the first meeting, after the majority of trainers 

informed that their horses will be ready to run by then. The fixtures (dates) for the 2023 season 

will be communicated when approved. 

 

Furthermore, the fixtures committee for 2023 will comprise of four trainers, namely Alain 

Perdrau, Samraj Mahadia, Vincent Allet and Vishal Ramanah. 
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